
Please support HB 4075B and stop the wanton coyote killing contests. Science shows this actually leads 
to increased killing of livestock. Science also shows that the biologists of the state fish and game 
department manage wildlife professionally. Laymen should not interfere in reckless, inhumane ways 
that interfere in this management. 
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